
         City of Philadelphia 

         Law Department 
 

M e m o r a n d u m 
 

 TO: Perritti DiVirgilio, Director, Department of Labor     

  

 FROM: Reynelle Brown Staley, Senior Attorney//      

 

 DATE: September 30, 2024 

 

 SUBJECT: City of Philadelphia Department of Labor Regulation Regarding Chapter 

9-4500 of The Philadelphia Code: Protections for Domestic Workers 

 

 

I have reviewed the enclosed “City of Philadelphia Department of Labor Regulation 

Regarding Chapter 9-4500 of The Philadelphia Code: Protections for Domestic 

Workers” that was submitted to the Law Department and find it to be legal and in proper 

form.  In accordance with Section 8-407(a) of The Philadelphia Home Rule Charter, you may 

forward this Regulation to the Department of Records where it will be made available for 

public inspection. 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

  


